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To: Grant, Schannette (COUNCIL)[sgrant@dccouncil.us]; [ @squirepb.com]
Cc: Rahim, Windy (COUNCIL)[WRAHIM@DCCOUNCIL.US]; Evans, Jack (COUNCIL)[JACKEVANS@DCCOUNCIL.US]
From:
Sent: Thur 11/13/2014 11:03:41 PM (UTC)
Subject: RE: Squire Patton Boggs Holiday Party List

Dear Schannette,
 
Thank you very much. I will contact these individuals on behalf of Jack and coordinate with you on scheduling. I have also 
forwarded Jack’s invitees for the holiday party to our events team members who are handing the invitations.
 
Best,

 
 

Squire Patton Boggs (US) LLP
2550 M Street, NW
Washington, DC 20037
O   +1 202 457 5252
F   +1 202 457 6315
M +1 

@squirepb.com | squirepattonboggs.com

 
 
 
From: Grant, Schannette (COUNCIL) [mailto:sgrant@dccouncil.us] 
Sent: Monday, November 10, 2014 3:56 PM
To: ; 
Cc: Rahim, Windy (COUNCIL); Evans, Jack (COUNCIL)
Subject: RE: Squire Patton Boggs Holiday Party List
 
Dear  and ,
 
The email address for  is 
 
Thanks
 
Schannette
 
From: Grant, Schannette (COUNCIL) 
Sent: Monday, November 10, 2014 10:51 AM
To: ' @squirepb.com'; ' @squirepb.com'
Cc: Rahim, Windy (COUNCIL); Evans, Jack (COUNCIL)
Subject: Squire Patton Boggs Holiday Party List
 
Dear  and ,
 
I am Councilmember Evans’ Chief of Staff, Schannette Grant. I am reaching out to you to introduce myself, along with Mr. Evans’ 
scheduler, Windy Abdul-Rahim (copied above). It looks like we will be in contact quite so it important that we electronically 
introduce ourselves! 
 
Today, I am reaching out regarding a couple of matters Mr. Evans raised that need to be addressed by the firm. 
 
First, there are a number of meetings (four) that need to scheduled at the firm.  For your information, the four meetings are as 
follows:
 
Richie Cohen – please contact his assistant, 
John Brophy – 
Ron Paul, Eagle Bank – 
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Chris Roth – 
 
In an effort to coordinate both his Council and law firm schedules to ensure there is no double-booking of meetings, Windy will be 
your point of contact for Mr. Evans’ availability.  Please give us a call to discuss logistics. Windy and I can both be reached at 
202.724.8058.
 
Secondly, Mr. Evans received an email from  regarding the firm’s holiday party. The email requested colleagues to 
send the contact information of the clients they would like to have invited to the party.  I have attached the list that should be 
forwarded to .  I assume it would be more appropriate to have someone from the firm forward the information and 
not involve the staff at his Council office.  There are 2 additional names Mr. Evans would like to add to the list.   I will forward as 
soon as I am able to obtain the required information.
 
Windy and I look forward to talking with you soon.
 
Schannette
 
Schannette L. Grant
Chief of Staff
Office of The Honorable Jack Evans
Councilmember, Ward 2
1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Suite 106
Washington, DC  20004
202.724.8058
202.724.6193 fax
www.jackevans.org
 
 
 

DISCLAIMER:

44 Offices in 21 Countries

This message is confidential and may be legally privileged or otherwise protected from disclosure.  If you are not the 
intended recipient, please telephone or email the sender and delete this message and any attachment from your system; 
you must not copy or disclose the contents of this message or any attachment to any other person.

Squire Patton Boggs (US) LLP is part of the international legal practice Squire Patton Boggs, which operates worldwide 
through a number of separate legal entities. Please visit www.squirepattonboggs.com for more information.
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